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COSTA CROCIERE RESTARTS ITS CRUISE PROGRAM IN ITALY FROM JANUARY 31st WITH COSTA
DELIZIOSA

January 5, 2021

Genoa, January 5, 2021 - In consideration of the current uncertainty with regards to Covid-19 restrictions in the coming weeks, Costa Crociere has
decided to cancel the departure of its cruises originally planned from January 7 to January 315t

Moreover, Costa will resume operations on January 315! with Costa Deliziosa, that will offer guests the opportunity to visit the most beautiful Italian
locations with the same itinerary originally planned for Costa Smeralda, with mini-cruises of 3 and 4 days, in addition to the 7-days program.

The Company applied these changes to its planned cruise programs, with the aim of preserving the best possible cruise experience for its guests.

The decision to operate the Costa Deliziosa will allow greater itinerary flexibility to respond to any changes in the local COVID-19 scenario while
maintaining a unique and exclusive cruise experience on board one of the most beautiful and welcoming ships of Costa fleet.

Costa Smeralda will therefore pause for a few weeks and new plans for the ship will be communicated shortly.

Costa is contacting its guests to communicate the changes.
For further information:

Costa Cruises Press Office - Tel. +39 010 5483523 / 010 5483068 - costapressoffice @costa.it
Gabriele Baroni - Corporate Communication & Media Relations Director - cell. +39 3497668013 - haroni@costa.it
Rossella Carrara — V. P. External Relations & Sustainability Costa Group - rossella.carrara@costa.it

Davide Barbano — Media Relations manager — cell. 334 6525216 - barbano@costa.it
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